From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:58:24 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 10:57 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeff Killin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
A company profiting $1.7 BILLION off the backs of Canadians facing unprecedented inflation SHOULD NOT be
allowed to raise rates under this climate.

The fact that this is even going to be entertained is an insult to Canadians, especially the majority who have no
choice in who supplies their natural gas or oil thanks to government-sanctioned monopolies.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





